
Fairfield Westchester PHA Chapter Minutes 

March 20, 2017   

The meeting of the FWPHA Chapter was called to order at 7:05 pm by President Fred Schauder.  There 

were 19 members in attendance.  

Gary Gauruder read the minutes from the February 20, 2017 meeting which were accepted as read. 

Naomi Gauruder read the treasurer report which was from January 10, 2017 to March 20, 2017 which 

were accepted as read.    

Corresponding Secretary:  None at this time. 

Aid to members:  Carla Sacco and Fred Becher are recovering from surgery.  Lynn Peters is in the 

hospital.  We will send flowers to all. 

Charitable Donations:   None at this time. 

New Membership:  Melissa Hogan was accepted as the newest professional member of the FWPHA 

Junior PHA:  Lisa Sherman-Quinlan stated there is a Junior PHA meeting on March 31st in Katonah, NY.  

Lisa also said the junior PHA will have best rider contest and sportsmanship award at the FWPHA June 

show. 

High Score Program:  Scott Tarter stated the points and membership are up to date and online. 

Horse Show Committee:  Naomi stated that the prizelist is available and online for the June Horse Show.  

FWPHA Website:  Scott said he would like to see the website upgraded but has not had anyone 

interested in doing this project.  Christina Nastasi volunteered to help upgrade the website. 

High Score Banquet:  Tabled. 

Jack Rockwell Award:  Tabled. 

Greek Neff Award:   Tabled. 

Frank Flynn Award:  Tabled. 

Walter Distler Award:  Tabled. 

Art of Clinic:  Chris Dwyer still working on getting the IEA/IHSA prep clinic organized.  Naomi stated Fair 

Hill Farm in Easton, CT is available for hosting the clinic. 

Old Business:  None. 

New Business:  Judy Richter stated Coker is holding a clinic on April 29-30.  Bernie Traugrig will run the 

clinic.  The idea was discussed to hold a microchipping clinic at the FWPHA June Show. 



Meeting was adjourned at 7:45 p.m. 

Next Meeting will be at Coker Farm on April 17th starting with dinner at 6:30 p.m.  

Respectfully Submitted by: 

Gary Gauruder 

Recording Secretary 


